SHELSLEY WALSH HILLCLIMB Tim Shellshear

As many members now know our club has become the custodian of four square yards of
the famous Shelsley Hillclimb. We have received our four certificates and one is
reproduced here. Also printed is the letter of thanks received from the Shelsley
Committee. This completes our Shelsley contribution and it only remains for us to enjoy
the venue in any way possible now that the hillclimb’s future is assured.
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The Shelsley Trust, Shelsley Walsh Hill Climb, Worcest nited Kingdom.



Patron : Sir Stifing Moss, OBE.

THE SHELSLEY WALSH APPEAL

Vintage Sporks Car Club of Australia,

GPO Box 2365,

Syaney,

M.S.W. Australia. 2001, 284 August 2005,

Dear My Shelishear,

Thank you very much for helping the Shelsley Walsh Hill Climb appeal by purchasing the custody of
four square yards of the historic track. The club’s support is very much appreciated. The name on the
certificates will appear along side the square number beside a map of the hill at Shelsley in the future.
1f there is any error on the certificate name, then please contact me and [ will send you a replacement.
My home number is 01789 731332, or by e-mail to appeal@shelsleytrust.co.uk

The appeal has now exceeded £ 850,000 and, therefore, has raised sufficient funds to pay the landlord
the lease premium for the next 99-years. This figure combines the funds raised by the Trust, the
shares purchased in Shelsley Walsh Hill Climb ple and money contributed by the Midland Automobile
Club. The funds raised by the Trust have been used to purchase shares in SWHC ple, who will be the
lease-holder. The Trust is the largest sharecholder in SWHC plc.

Fund raising is continuing to cover legal costs, insurances, stamp duty etc., and, equally importantly,
to support the renovation of the extensive farm bmldings.

The Trust will work with both SWHC plc and the MAC to ensure that motor sport continues at
Shelsley, with improved facilities for both spectators and competitors.

Again, we are most appreciative of your support, and I hope that we will be able to enjoy the hill
climbs at Shelsley for many years to come.

Yours sincerely,

C

_Jonathan Toulsin.
Secretary, The Shelsley Trust.
Enclosed : Certificate for square number 2261, 2262, 2263 and 2264.

With the compliments of

The Shelsiey Trust
Shelsley Walsh Hill Climb, Worcester, WR6E 6RP.
Tel: 01886 812922 Fax: 01886 812917
e-mail : appeal@shelsleytrust.co.uk



